
 
 

City Clerk’s Office 
411 Main Street, Chico, CA 95928 
(530) 896-7250 

 

 

CITY OF CHICO  

INTERNAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
  

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

The Internal Affairs Committee meeting scheduled for  
June 6, 2022 has been cancelled.   

 
 

 
 

The next regular meeting of the Internal Affairs Committee is 

scheduled for Monday, July 11, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. in Conference 

Room 1, unless otherwise noted.   

 

 

 

 

Posted 05-27-22 


